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Summer 1 2023 Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Dear Year 6, 
Welcome to our busiest term! We are so proud of the pupils and their hardworking attitude that we 

endeavor to give them the success they deserve during SATs Week! Thank you for your continued support 

this year. The pupils have shown great progress and maturity towards their SATs and learning. 

SATs Week is from Tuesday 9th May until Friday 12th of May. Until then, our focus is on revision and preparing 

them for the question papers. Boosters will continue, and our timetable will be slightly different.  

After SATs week, we will go back to normal, preparing them for transition to Year 7. Alongside this, we will still 

be teaching Maths, English, Science, as well as History and Art. We will also be preparing for our End of Year 

Production - TBC - and enjoying our time away at PGL. 

Please see Google Classroom for any SATs information and revision. 

Once again, thank you for all the support in ensuring Year 6 have a successful year. 

Mrs Winters & Mrs Philips. 

Key Dates 

9-12th May 2023 SATs Week 

15th - 19th May 2023 Science Week 

26th May 2023 School Games Day 

 

Homework – Set on a Friday and expected in the following Tuesday 

Reading: Half an hour minimum every day. (Please ensure books are brought in each day.) 

English: Written task (1-page minimum) Maths: Investigation or Atom Learning task. 

 


